
 TOWN OF LANGDON 

APPROVED SELECT BOARD MINUTES 

January 25th 2021 

7 pm Meeting called to Order by Chairman Nate Chaffee.  

The minutes from the January 11th meeting were approved as written. 

Chairman reviewed the Town Calendar 

January 25th Select Board Meeting 7 pm 

January29th Last day for Filing for Town Officers: Clerk Office open 3 to 5 pm 

January 30th Department reports due to Admin 

February 1st Select Board Meeting 7 pm 

February 2nd School Deliberative Session at FMRHS 

February 8th Public Hearing on Warrant Articles and Broadband Bond 

February15th Select Board Meeting 7 pm 

February 18th Planning Board Meeting 7 pm (new day: Changed to 3rd Thursdays) 

 
Recognition of Visitors: Tony Marino, Jeff Holmes 

Tony Marino has an Intent to cut that he would like the Board to approve. Once approved a copy was given to him at the 

meeting. 

Jeff Holmes discussed with the Board the agreement with the FMRHS for its use for the Town Meeting on March 9th. It was 

discussed that it may be viewed virtually but only those in the building will be able to vote. The link to view the meeting will be 

on the Town Report and posted in several places. The plan to open the meeting at the Meeting House with a few people iin 

attendance and then to adjourn to the High School. Once there the meeting will continue with all business taking place at the 

High School. This way the historical tradition of Town Meeting being held in the Meetinghouse is continued. It was decided 

that the Town Report will be mailed to residences this year.  

Old Business: 

1. The Board reviewed and approved the Highway, Police and Fire Departments budgets along with the Town Budget for 2021. 

2. The 2021 Town Warrant Articles were reviewed and approved. They will be submitted to the DRA and the Town’s Legal Advisor 

prior to printing. 

3. The Board reviewed and signed 2 Gravel Warrants that were accidentally filed and not sent. The Board signed the new warrants and 

they were given to the Tax Collector for processing. 

4. It was reported that the anticipated “GOFERR Funds were no longer available, the report was sent in late and not processed. 

New Business: 

1. The Board reviewed and Signed the 2020 Equalization Municipal Assessment Data Certificate. 

2. The board reviewed and signed the Abatement for a clerical error on a Timber Tax Warrant. 

3. The Board reviewed and signed the Abatement for Antioch University for their 2nd Issue Tax bill that was sent out in error. 

4. The Board Reviewed and signed PO’s from the Highway Department. 

5. The Board reviewed and signed Payroll. 

 



6. The Board Reviewed and signed Orders. 

7. Review NHMA calendar. 

10:10 pm Lou made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Devin.    

Respectfully submitted by Diane Collins 


